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Aboriginal Family 
Safety Grants
Applications open in May 2024

If you’re an Aboriginal Community Controlled Organisation or 
Registered Aboriginal Business, you can apply for grant funding  
to prevent or respond to family violence in your community. 

What are the aims of the grants?
To fund projects that contribute to:

	• New and innovative Aboriginal and 
community-led family safety initiatives that 
prevent or respond to family violence

	• Local, place-based and Aboriginal-led 
solutions and actions to address family 
violence.

Who can apply?
	• Aboriginal Community Controlled 

Organisations
	• Registered Aboriginal Businesses.

What can you apply for?
	• Two years of funding for delivery of a family 

safety program or initiative in your local 
community, and

	• Activities to build capacity and help deliver 
your initiative (e.g. training, project support, 
community engagement).

How much can you apply for?
Applicants can apply for up to $500,000  
over two years.

When can you apply?
You can submit your grant applications on  
Tenders WA from mid-May 2024. Further 
information will be provided in due course. 

To keep up to date with the latest information go to:
Aboriginal Family Safety Strategy or scan the QR code 
with the camera app on your mobile phone. 

https://www.wa.gov.au/organisation/department-of-communities/aboriginal-family-safety-strategy
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